
The development of the above site has already been dismissed twice and as resident of Sibford 
Ferris I object strongly to Blue Cedar’s appeal . We  have a development in progress which is already 
large for a village of our size and the building is causing noise pollution, road damage, mess , ground 
shake and distress. Further development will put massive pressure on our village infrastrure and our 
patient frustrated village population. We have narrow roads  in a terrible pot holed state, poor 
public transport and already find that the promises made to us about developments are not kept . 
This further development is beyond the built up limits and is threatening open country side and the 
nature life and character of Sibford Ferris . Pleasant dismiss the above appeal . 
Lynn Farleigh 


